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21st March 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Bikeability 

Children taking part in Bikeability sessions should come to school in appropriate clothing next 
week. A tracksuit and trainers would be fine.  Year 5 children not taking part in Bikeability 
should come to school in uniform as normal.   

Football 

Our Year 6 football team had a fabulous evening on Thursday at their fixture.  The team 
finished in 5th position and were the model of good sportsmanship.  Special thanks to Mr 
Shiers for all of his help and support with the team. 

Immunisations 

There will be a drop in immunisations session at school on Monday 24th March between 2pm 
and 4pm.  Please drop in if you have any questions and the Nurses will be happy to help.   

Library Visits 

Years 3 and 4 visited the library this week.  They thoroughly enjoyed their visit and as always, 
their behaviour was excellent.  The library is a wonderful resource and always a place the 
children enjoy being, so if you get time why not take them along.   

Bully Busters 

Year 6 had a visit from Bully Busters today.  The focus for the session was social interactions 
and respectful language.  The children responded maturely and engaged in really useful 
discussion around this very important subject.  

Sports 

Below is an overview of what year groups are doing in PE until the end of the year.  PE days 
will remain the same.  

   LFC Multi Sports         Rugby        Dance 

Spring 2 Year 1 and Year 5 Year 3 and Year 6 Year 3 and Year 4 

Summer 1 Rec and Year 3 Year 1 and Year 2 Rec and Year 5 

Summer 2 Year 4 and Year 6 Year 2 and Rec Year 1 and Year 6 
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Wishing you all a lovely weekend, 

SMAAA Staff 


